~Alan K, Dresios
ﬁ Lynnfield, MA 01940 - (i

July 29, 2019

Lynnfield Center Water District ”

83 Phillips Road
Lynnfield, MA 01940-1763

RE: Water Rate Study Committee

Dear Board Members,

My understanding is that the Board is looking for some help in establishing new water rates for which
I would like to be considered.

Although anything but a water expert my past experiences serve to give me some understanding of
water issues, such as

* the author of the Zoning Protection District before DEP made the specification requirements
mandatory. ’

* representative for Lynnfield on the North Suburban Water Supply Protection Plan issued in
1992 by MAPC.

* from the many years on the Conservation Commission and Planning Board, an understanding of

the political workings of many government and private committees thus allowing me to work
in a helpful manner.

Please feel free to call if you have questions.

Thank you for consideration,

P
Alan OW



L%!el!, MA 01940

' July 24,2019 ¥
Christine Smallenberger o : v
Office Manager g o e SIS
Lynnfield Center Water District
83 Phillips Road

Lynnfield, MA 01940

Dear Ms. Smallenberger,

I hereby submit my application for consideration in the formation of LCWD’s Water Rate
Advisory committee.

I have lived at s nce 1984 and am current on n—i/n/o my

husband, George E. Richardson.

I believe that my resume (attached separately) and experiences will be helpful in examining the
District’s current water rates and establishing future ones. Upon moving into town, I was invited
to join the Finance Committee where I served for 9 years. In particular, my experience as a
Municipal Finance Officer at Bank of Boston enabled me to help the town improve some aspects
of short-term borrowing. After 20+ years at Bank of Boston, I moved into a teaching career,
mostly at the high school level. My experience as a Department Head will help me negotiate
compromise and cooperation.

As my resume indicates, I have been an active volunteer in town, church, and other
organizations. In retirement, I am enjoying contributing my mathematical, organizational, and

managerial skills in order to improve a variety of communities.

I would look forward to being appointed a member of LCWD’s Water Rate Advisory committee.

Sincerely,

Gayle G. Richardson



